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Ellyn R.- Weiss, Esq. -

Harmon, Weiss & Jordan
20001 S Street, N.W., Suite 430
Washington, D.C. 20009

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your petition of January 20, 1984, as supplemented on
May 9, 1984 requesting that show cause or further enforcement proceedings be
initiated, and the staff take certata actions, with respect to the Three
Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 Emergency Feedwater System. For the
reasons set forth in the enclosed " Director's Decision Under 10 CFR 2.206",
DD-84- 22. , your request to initiate such proceedings is denied. As
described in the decision, the staff has substantially satisfied the
requests made in your supplemental petition seeking certification of the
environmental qualification of EFW system components and initiation of an
investigation by the NRC Office of Investigations. As requested by the
Commission, the decision also provides the information you requested in your
letter of February 13, 1984 addressed to the Comissioners.

A copy of this decision will be referred to the Secretary for the

Comission's review in accordance with 10 CFR 2.206(c). I have also
enclosed for your information a copy of the notice that is being filed with
the Office of the Federal Register. '

Sincerely,

/ ~

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
1. Director's Decision
2. Federal Register Notice
3. Safety Evaluation

-cc:
H.D. Hukill

GPU Nuclear Corp.
Thomas A. Baxter, Es~q.

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
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